Good Neighbor Program

Frequently Asked Questions about the Good Neighbor Program

My organization provides services in the Conejo Valley but is headquartered elsewhere.
Are we eligible for Good Neighbor funding?

Yes. Any organization providing services within the Conejo Valley, Camarillo, Oxnard,
or Ventura can be considered for Good Neighbor funding.

Does the Good Neighbor program consider requests for Los Angeles County?

The Good Neighbor program is strictly limited to the Conejo Valley (Agoura Hills, Newbury Park, Oak
Park, Thousand Oaks, and Westlake Village), as well as the surrounding areas of Camarillo, Oxnard, and
Ventura. We are unable to consider requests for organizations operating solely in Los Angeles County.

Can my organization apply for multi-year funding?

All Good Neighbor grants are for one year.

My organization received a Good Neighbor grant last year. Can we apply again this year?

Good Neighbor grantees are eligible to apply for a second consecutive year of funding. There is no
guarantee of renewed funding. Generally, after two consecutive grants, organizations must wait
one year after the close of the second grant to re-apply to the Good Neighbor program.

Can schools apply for Good Neighbor funding?

Funding for schools is limited to Title 1 schools within the program’s geographic focus area. There is a
$5,000 limit for Good Neighbor grants to schools and requests must be for a project or program, rather
than general operating expenses.

Can my organization apply for general operating support?

Beginning in 2024, the majority of Good Neighbor grants will be automatically allocated for general
operating support. As stated above, schools have a $5,000 grant limit and the funds must be allocated
for project or program support.

If you have any questions about our Good Neighbor Program,
please email goodneighbor@hiltonfoundation.org.
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